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Legends 2019 - Five Community Philanthropists to be Honored on October 30 at 
Space Coast Convention Center 

The spirit of giving is a very beautiful and tangible part of the community vibe in Brevard County.  The 
third annual Hospice of St. Francis Legends Generosity Awards scheduled for Wednesday, October 
30 will celebrate the generosity of spirit demonstrated by honorees Lisa McAlpine, D. Travis Proctor, 
Mike and Rashmi Shah, and the legacy of Hospice of St. Francis’ founder, Emilie Sasko (deceased), 
now carried on by the board, staff and volunteers of the organization. 
 
“Strong communities possess a spirit that threads its quiet way throughout the entire population, 
calling people to give and get involved in making their hometown the best it can be. At Hospice of St. 
Francis, we understand the concept of generosity. We see it in the giving heart of a volunteer, the 
caring touch of a nurse, and the ways in which families rally around their loved ones at this precious 
time. Generosity is the hallmark of what we do and it is a value that we honor in others,” said Joseph 
S. Killian, President and CEO of Hospice of St. Francis. 
 
The Legends Generosity Awards are open to the community.  Individual tickets and Sponsorships at 
various levels are available. Tickets and/or sponsorships may be purchased online via the following 
Web link: LEGENDSAWARDS2019.EVENTBRITE.COM, or by calling the Foundation for Hospice of 
St. Francis at 321-360-3456. The event is relocating this year to the Space Coast Convention Center 
to allow for expanded seating.   
 
“These wonderful individuals have touched thousands of lives with their kindness and 
generosity.  Our new venue, the Space Coast Convention Center will afford us the space we need to 
house this elegant event and provide seating for the many family members, friends and business 



associates who want to be a part of this celebration of caring and service,” said Dorothy Allen, Chief 
Philanthropy Officer of Hospice of St. Francis.  
 
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION FOR THE FOUNDATION FOR HOSPICE OF ST. FRANCIS MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION 
OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR 
RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. SEE WWW.800HELPFLA.COM. REGISTRATION # CH46905. 
 

For More Information, please contact:  Dorothy Allen, Chief Philanthropy Officer, Hospice of St. Francis 
Email:  dallen@hosffoundation.org or Telephone:  321-360-3456 
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